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REPORT 

 The KBN College Old Students Association (KOSA) meeting is held on March 1
st
, 

2015 in KBN College premises.  On this occasion the president of the KOSA Sri 

G.Ravi Kumar, Secretary, Sri M.Madhu and other members participated in the 

meeting. Sri. U. Samba Siva Rao, President, KBN College Committee participated in 

the meeting as a chief guest. The Guest of Honour SMT.YAMINI PRIYA, DIG, ISF 

SOUTH ZONE, and CHENNAI (Alumni) has also participated in the meeting. 

On this occasion the chief guest Sri U. Samba Siva Rao greeted the members of the 

KOSA. The Guest of Honour Smt. Yamini Priya stated that everyone has the 

responsibility towards their parent institution, and should contribute their 

achievements to motivate the existing students. 

The president of the KOSA Sri. G. Ravi Kumar stated that all Kosa members are 

committed to serve the institute and the society.  Sri M. Madhu, Secretary, KOSA   

stated that there is a positive response from the old students and   requested them to 

continue   the same spirit. 

Banner of the Inauguration of KOSA 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


